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“ Everyone Matters”

	

April	23,	2018	
	
Dear	Alhambra	Elementary	School	District	Parents	and	Families,	
	
We	are	committed	to	communicating	timely	information	regarding	the	staff	walkout	and	school	
closures.		It	has	come	to	our	attention	that	the	walkout	beginning	Thursday,	April	26	will	continue	
through	Friday,	April	27	and	possibly	into	the	week	of	April	30.		Alhambra	Elementary	School	
District	will	be	closed	on	Thursday,	April	26	and	Friday,	April	27	and	remain	closed	through	the	
duration	of	the	staff	walkout.			
	
The	district	is	making	arrangements	to	provide	food	distribution	for	our	students	who	depend	on	
us	for	breakfast	and	lunch.		Non-perishable	to-go	meals	will	be	provided	every	day	that	schools	are	
closed	between	the	hours	of	8:00	a.m.	–	10:00	a.m.		Families	may	pick	up	meals	at	the	site	that	is	
most	convenient.		Meals	will	be	distributed	at	the	following	locations:	
	

• Alhambra	Traditional	School	–	3736	W.	Osborn	Road	
• Barcelona	Middle	School	–	6530	N.	44th	Avenue	
• Carol	G.	Peck	School	–	5810	N.	49th	Avenue	
• Catalina	Ventura	School	–	6331	N.	39th	Avenue	
• Cordova	Elementary	School	–	5631	N.	35th	Avenue	
• Granada	Primary	School	–	3232	W.	Campbell	Avenue	
• James	W.	Rice	Primary	School	–	4530	W.	Campbell	Avenue	
• Montebello	School	–	5725	N.	27th	Avenue	
• Sevilla	Primary	School	–	3801	W.	Missouri	Avenue	
• R.E.	Simpson	School		-	5330	N.	23rd	Avenue	
• Westwood	Primary	School	–	4711	N.	23rd	Avenue	

	
We	will	continue	to	monitor	new	developments	and	share	information	with	our	families	as	it	
becomes	available.		Updated	information	will	be	delivered	via	automated	phone	calls	and	emails,	
the	Alhambra	website	at	www.alhambraesd.org,	and	district	social	media	accounts.		We	are	hoping	
our	schools	will	reopen	as	soon	as	possible.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Mark	A.	Yslas	
Superintendent	
 


